
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. As an academic institution dedicated to fostering knowledge 

and research, our library plays a crucial role in supporting students and faculty alike. We are 

reaching out to seek your support in our mission to enhance our collection of academic 

resources. 

We invite you to consider donating books that you no longer need or are willing to part with. 

Your generous contributions will help us enrich our library's offerings, ensuring that our students 

have access to the latest research materials, textbooks, and scholarly works. 

Every book you donate helps create a more vibrant learning environment and promotes academic 

excellence within our community. If you would like to make a donation, please contact us at 

[contact information]. We can assist you with the logistics of the donation process. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to support our library. Your generosity truly makes a 

difference. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Library Name] 

[Institution Name] 

[Contact Information] 


